Auxiliary Outreach December/January

I trust that all have had a wonderful Thanksgiving and Christmas! Whew, what a busy time of the year. With these holidays behind us, it is now time to reflect on the activities that we have participated in. Have you volunteered your time for another organization? If so, I have great news! That is an Auxiliary Outreach report! Some examples of this are:

Packing boxes for the local food bank to give out holiday dinners

Volunteering your time at the local food bank passing out food

Volunteering your time at the local animal shelter doing what is needed

Did you help pass out coats or blankets for the homeless for your local homeless shelter?

Did you work at a registration table for a blood drive? (donating blood doesn't count)

We are coming up to our Mid-Year time and many of you have completed multiple reports, Way to Go! Let's not lose that forward momentum. If you question if the activity qualifies, send it to me anyway, if it does not qualify, I will advise you what it should be reported under, because remember almost everything we do can and should be reported under a program.

The purpose of our reporting is to be able to compile all the volunteer hours and activities to show the impact we have on veterans and our communities.

Keep up the good work. If I can help in any way feel free to reach out.

Patrice Lamb
Dept. of SC
Auxiliary Outreach Chair
Patrice.lamb843@gmail.com
843-754-8975